
Calling all Headteachers with Foundation Stage 
classes 

 
An exciting opportunity exists to hear a national speaker on a topical subject and 
meet up with fellow Headteachers at a conference run by the Nursery 
Headteachers Management Network.  This conference is bound to be of interest to 
Headteachers of schools with Nurseries and reception classes and will be 
interesting, engaging and informative. 
 

‘Quality learning environments for children in 
the Foundation Stage’ 
 
Margaret Edgington - Early Years Education 
Consultant, former HT and EY consultant for 
several Local Authorities  
 
Where?  -  Barnham Broom 
 
When?  - Friday 24th November 2006. 
 
Time - 9.15 to 3.30 
 
Cost - £80 per delegate to include lunch.  Free to members of the  
  Nursery Headteachers Management Network. 
 
Please return the slip below to Janet Wright 
Bignold First School and Nursery, Wessex Street, Norwich, NR2 2SP  by 
Monday20th November.  Please assume a place is available. 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Nursery Headteachers Management Network 
I will be attending the conference on November 24th at Barnham Broom and include 
a cheque for £80.00 made payable to NHMN. 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………..  Print name …………………………………………………….. 
 
School………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Meal requirements -   Vegan…………  Vegetarian………………. Gluten free………. 


